
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF LOCATIONS OF LIMETREE WATER DISTRIBUTION 

CENTERS 

If you or a member of your household are eligible for the Limetree Water Distribution 

Program, please take notice: 

Beginning on February 12, 2024, the current Limetree Water Distribution Centers (Limetree 

Distribution Center, Sunshine Mall Distribution Center, and Frederiksted Ball Park 

Distribution Center) will be replaced and will no longer be distributing water. 

Instead, beginning on February 12, 2024, water will be available for distribution to you at 

the following Grocery Stores: 

Stop and Shop, located at 52 Hannah’s Rest #D, Frederiksted, 00840;  

The Market, located at 14 Plessen, Frederiksted, 00840; and 

Plaza Extra East, located at 4200 United Shopping Plaza, 00820. 

You may pick up your water at these locations from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m., Monday through 

Saturday beginning on February 12, 2024, except for Federal holidays or days when a 

particular participating grocery store is closed to the public. 

There will be a designated Limetree Water Distribution desk within each grocery store for 

you to retrieve a voucher in order to pick up your water.  

For more information visit www.LimetreeWaterProgram.com or call 1-877-889-6522. 

http://www.limetreewaterprogram.com/

